Announcements
October 05, 2025

Today, our choir members are sponsoring the community meal. We are truly
blessed to have sponsors for each Sunday through the first week of January.

Please see today’s vigil for information on Bible Study sessions that are being
offered by Fr. Charles and information on a mass celebrating World Day of
Migrants and Refugees today at the Cathedral of the Most Blessed Sacrament.

We are asking everyone to help us keep people from getting injured by exploding
broken glass from our votive candle holders by using the lighting sticks that can be
found in the sand vases at the bottom of the rack to light the candles and then put
the stick back into the sand to extinguish it. Putting lit matches into the candle
holder causes the glass to get too hot and it will explode.

Our annual Steps Higher Dance and Music concert will be on November 22, 2025.
Steve Dearing and his instructors are looking for donations and more dancers. See
Steve today.



